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GYMNASTICS

Team Drop Off/Pick Up Policy

The policy of Greenville Gymnastics is that a team coach must stay until all team members are picked up. Our
staff has families and other obligations just like you and it is unfair to them and their families for them to have
to stay late consistently because children are not picked up on time.

There will be a $15.00 charge applied to your account for the first 5 — 15 minutes your child is picked up after
her practice has ended. After 15 minutes you will be charged the $15.00 plus an additional $1 per minute.

Please also be reminded that you are not to drop your child off more than 10 minutes prior to the start of their
practice. The staff cannot be responsible for supervising them prior to that time. The time prior to the start of

practice is for the staff to prepare for the day reviewing lesson plans, returning phone calls, etc.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



